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07/02/2019 

  
Dear Sir or Madam, 
  
I am writing this covering letter to accompany my application to be a part of the Dublin Summer Intern                   
Programme offered by Byrne Wallace. 
  
I am a final year Economics, Politics and Law (EPL) student in DCU. I have maintained a 1.1 average                   
throughout my time in DCU and hope to graduate with a 2.1 or higher later this year. I have chosen to                     
specialise in law in my final year although my degree offers a solid grounding in all three fields of study. My                     
preference for law began with my involvement in FLAC in DCU. I have organised many clinics and have taken                   
a lot from the hands-on experience they offer, being able to help the people who comes to these clinics is                    
something which makes me quite happy. Last summer I worked part time in a small Solicitor’s office, this                  
experience allowed me to view the legal system up close and to develop a greater understanding of the work                   
carried out by Solicitors. This was a wonderful insight and helped solidify my desire to work as a Solicitor. 
  
I have spent time looking through the Byrne Wallace website and am greatly impressed by the work carried                  
out there. The many awards and recent successes of the firm are superb and present a strong image of a firm                     
which values serving the client. The great variety of services provided by the firm and the range of expertise                   
found in the Byrne Wallace team are also very striking. The study of economics has shown me how important                   
corporations are for the economy of the Irish nation and thus I understand how vital the services offered by                   
Byrne Wallace. It is this which motivates me to apply for the Internship Programme alongside my interest in                  
particular fields such as Company Law and Administrative Law. 
  
Byrne Wallace offers a fantastic opportunity to experience working as part of this large corporate world as                 
part of a dedicated and effective team. I would be grateful for the chance to participate in the Byrne Wallace                    
Summer Internship Programme. 
  
I look forward to hearing back from you. 
  
Yours Sincerely, 
  
Paul Mulready. 

 


